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From:   
Sent: 19 December 2022 10:49 
To: Licensing <Licensing@wolverhampton.gov.uk> 
Subject: June 16th, 17th Bantock Park 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you are 

sure the content is safe.  

My reasons for objecting to the event are: 

The lack of organised parking in the local streets, I speak in particular to Finchfield Road, . People were 
parking on both sides of the road, which made it almost impossible for the regular buses to pass each other. I also 
witnessed a near accident when a family stepped out between the parked cars and were almost hit, the driver, in 
my opinion, was driving far too fast in a very busy area. 

Also the noise level.  all I could here was a deep base noise going thump thump thump, 
drowning out my television. Is it really necessary to have the music so loud and so much base thumping away? 

I also think that 22.00 hours closing time is too late, thinking about elderly neighbours who go to bed early. 

 

Thank you,  
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